DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY AERONAUTICAL DEPOT MAINTENANCE CENTER
CORPUS CHRISTI, TEXAS 78419

IN REPLY REFER TO:

9 4 MAR B
SAVAE-G

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia:

The Equal Employment Opportunity Seminar which was held at this Center on
19 March 1971 is considered to have been very successful. It is apparent
from comments of the persons who attended, that ¢‘Operation Understanding
III’’ will be of substantial benefit to us here at ARADMAC in furthering
the Equal Employment Opportunity Program.

Inclosed photograph is furnished as a memento of the day.

Again, thank YOu very much for your participation and contribution in this
program. '

Sincerely,

THER G¢ JONES, JR.
Colonel, TC

Commanding
1 Incl
as stated
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